SAN JACINTO RIVER CORRECTIVE ACTION PETITION

We, the following undersigned residents of the Kingwood/Humble area in Texas having suffered physical, economic
and environmental damages caused to our community by what appears to be irresponsible actions by the San Jacinto
River Authority during Hurricane Harvey, make the following requests to our local, state and federal government
representatives: (1) to pursue modifications of the roles and responsibilities of the appropriate governmental
authorities managing Lake Conroe, Lake Houston and the San Jacinto River West Fork as necessary to make sure such
a tragedy is less likely to occur in the future; (2) to advance administrative enforcement and penalties as appropriate
against public and private entities that contribute to the unlawful deposition of sediment, including increased flood
flows which threaten to increase the risk of future flooding to the Kingwood and Humble area communities; (3) to
bypass traditional engineering and environmental studies to the extent allowed by law in favor of initiating the
dredging of the San Jacinto River West Fork to provide immediate relief to flood risk to the Kingwood/Humble area in
compliance with the City of Houston’s responsibility under the National Flood Insurance Program.

Sincerely:

Name Address Flooded? (Y/N)
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UPON COMPLETION PLEASE RETURN TO ALAN POTOK, 4431 Bellington Ct., Kingwood, Texas 77345



